LEPHALALE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

26 JULY 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

-~ - THE TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF HUILBOS AND NORTHERN PARTS OF
e HAAKBOS STREETS

Notice is hereby given to residents that Huilbos Street as well as the northern part of Haakhos
Street will be temporarily closed to facilitate the installation of a new Sewerline. These roads
will be closed on Sunday, 07 August 2022 from 07h00 until 20h00.

We apologise for the inconvenience due to the excavation for the Sewerline.

Residents are therefore advised to direct all queries to Lephalale Local Municipality for attention:
Mr TS Majadibodu (Acting Manager Sanitation) on: 014 762 1573/ Cell: 064 506 4019
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